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Posted:  Wednesday, December 14, 2022 

 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD:  Procurement No. 22-051, Water, Fire, Mold, Asbestos and 

Other Hazardous Materials Remediation Services, IDIQ 

 

All Bidders:   

 

This letter is to inform you that Georgetown County, SC intends to award a Contract for Water, Fire, 

Mold, Asbestos and Other Hazardous Materials Remediation Services, IDIQ to RMD Enterprises 

of Myrtle Beach, LLC.  Their proposal was determined to be in the best interest of the County.   

 

The award by the County was based on the recommendation received by the evaluation committee, 

Director of Public Services and approved by County Council.  RMD Enterprises of Myrtle Beach, LLC 

was determined to be the highest ranked offeror based on the following evaluation criteria:  compliance 

with RFP requirements & understanding of services, methodology, qualifications, and price/fee 

proposal.   

 

Unless otherwise suspended or canceled, this document becomes the final Statement of Award effective 

Wednesday, December 28, 2022.   

 

Bid tabulation results may be viewed on-line at: www.gtcounty.org, select “Bid Opportunities” under 

the Quick Links box, then click on the “Expired” bids tab.   

 

We thank you for your time and effort in your proposal preparation.  If you were not awarded this 

opportunity, we hope that you will continue to submit proposals to Georgetown County for possible 

award on a future bid opportunity. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Nancy Silver 

Purchasing Officer 

Georgetown County, SC 
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